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“In BETA CAE Systems, we believe that the openness and the standardization in data exchange are

key ingredients for the evolution and deployment of effective PLM.

We also acknowledge that broad co-operations and strong alliances are necessary for the

realization of best PLM solutions and practices.

As systems’ interoperability and good business ethics are high in our strategic agenda, we support

the Code of PLM Openness (CPO) initiative and we are aligned to its values and principles.”
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